CYO Boosters Meeting
October 8th, 2020
Hybrid In-Person Virtual via Zoom
Minutes
Meeting opened at 7:32p.m.

Mike Kavran:
· BB registration open
· Payments to be by credit card only
· Formal details coming from Diocese mid-October
· Moving Coaches/Family info nights to 10/27 & 10/29 (different from what I had emailed out)
· Update on coaching search
· COVID monitoring
· Need better follow-up from coaches to turn in forms
· Working with Bob Crosby to install lock box by gym for BB season for 1 thermometer for coaches
· Volunteer requirement
· To include XC - marshalls at ‘home’ meets
· 2020-2021 requirements still waiting on BB info
· Unknown if concessions will be in play, or if tournament will be allowed
· Uniform returns
· VB has scheduled days by team
· FB / Flag FB / XC
· Steve to check in uniforms and coordinate collections
· BB Tournaments scheduled
· Christmas Tourney (grades 3-6): 12/4 - 1/3
· Mayhem Tourney (grades 7-8): 1/23 - 2/28
· Still waiting on final word from Diocese as to if/when we can start 
· Fall sports photos in - most have been passed out
· *CYO championships
· *coaches evaluations
· Keven to create survey and send out 

Everything else currently in holding pattern until CYO determines if basketball season will proceed. 


Meeting adjourned


